
WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK
European Languages Week

Monday, 25th September
Y11 Careers/Citizenship Day

Y12 Nurse Cadets - Creating Careers 
and NHS Careers talk

Tuesday, 26th September
Y7 & Y10 Photographs

Thursday, 28th September
Cowley Sixth Form College Open 
Evening

Y7 Forum

Friday, 29th September
Y11 Alton Towers trip

Principal’s Award

Congratulations to all the students 
who achieved the Principal’s Award 
this week. It’s a massive achievement 
to be nominated by the year team for 
this award and I’m really proud of the 
students.

Extracurricular activities

We are extremely proud of the wide 
range of extracurricular activities on 
offer at Cowley. Our newest addition 
to the programme is the Olympic sport 
of Fencing and it was fantastic to see 
so many students in attendance for the 
first session last Monday. Please check 
the website for the full timetable.

BBC Radio 4  ‘Any Questions?’

What a fantastic occasion it was last 
Friday evening with the live broadcast 
of BBC Radio 4’s long-running show 
‘Any Questions?’ coming from Cowley 
Sixth Form College. 

It was an absolute pleasure to welcome 
the BBC to Cowley and I must thank 
their staff for being so accomodating 
and giving tours to some of our 
students to show them exactly what 
goes into making a live broadcast.

I must also thank the Cowley Sixth 
Form College students who played 
an active role in ensuring the smooth 
running of the event by directing 
guests on where to park, as well as to 
help sign in visitors.

Prior to the broadcast, the Sixth 
Form Head Boy and Head Girl met 
the panelists in the Green Room, and 
spoke about their future aspirations, 
which was met with some insightful 
and valuable advice.

Y11 Parent Orientation Evening
Thank you to all the parents and 
carers who attended our Y11 Parent 
Orientation Evening on Thursday.

It’s all systems go as we prepare the 
students for their summer exams and 
the level of support and guidance to 
help them to achieve their academic 
aspiration is incredible.
 

Cowley Sixth Form College Open 
Evening

On Thursday, 28th September, we open 
the doors to Y10 and Y11 students 
and their parents/carers, from Cowley 
and across the borough, to the first 
of Cowley Sixth Form College’s Open 
Evenings.

This is a great chance to find out about 
the courses, enrichment opportunities 
and support on offer at Cowley Sixth 
Form College, as well as see the 
fantastic facilities.

There will be lots going on, with staff 
and students on hand to answer any 
questions you may have. I hope to see 
you all there.

Sporting success

It’s been great to see our sporting 
teams back in action. Well done to 
our Y10 and Y7 footballers, and our Y9 
rugby team who made it to the next 
round of the Lancashire Cup!
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend.
Mr Cormack

OPEN EVENINGS

W E  S E E  T H E  P E R S O N  A N D  T H E  P O T E N T I A L

Thursday 28th September &
Thursday 16th November

4:30pm - 7:00pm
Visit the college with your parents/carers to find out about the  

courses, enrichment and individualised support 
that Cowley Sixth Form College can offer you.


